
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

We are a licensed cannabis farm in Mendocino County. We are writing to express our support of 

the recommendations made by the Mendocino Cannabis Alliance for tomorrow’s meeting of he 

Board of Supervisors. Specifically, we support treating cannabis like other agriculture, allowing 

cultivation in all zones where row/field crops are allowed, easing building permit restrictions, 

allowing environmentally-sound expansion for all license types, and prioritizing CEQA 

compliance for our existing provisionally licensed operators. 

 

We hold the following cultivation licenses: 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Rob Piziali 

 




